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Meet the staff of The Stinger: 
 
 

My name is Grace Ellis and I am in 7th grade 

here at the Middle School. It is my first year 

here, and it’s been really nice so far. I am in the 

Newspaper and Yearbook club, Power of the 

Pen, and participate in the Academic 

Challenge. I enjoy reading, and playing 

 
Power of the Pen 

Hi! It’s Grace here to tell you about the 

Highland Middle School writing club: Power of 

the Pen! Power of the Pen is a writing club run 

by Mrs. Parker and Mr. Tipple. We meet every 

other Tuesday in Mrs. Parker’s classroom. 

During the meetings, us members write short 

stories based on prompts given to us from 

Mrs. Parker. Our meetings are super fun and 

let us get our creativity flowing. In the spring, 

we will be attending a writing competition at 

another school. Remember to wish us luck! 

 

Fall by Grace Ellis 
Fall is finally here! After on and off cold, the 

weather is becoming colder and colder, the 

days getting shorter and shorter. Getting on 

the bus in the morning is a pain, the cold 

floods the morning air. Leaves are turning red, 

gold, orange and brown. The ground is littered 

with the first of the leaves to give up their 

places on the trees. While the rest of the world 

is changing, however, the world inside the 

school is staying the same. That means that 

we have to be inside, doing worksheets while 

we could be outside having fun. But, alas, we 

must continue with our strenuous learning. So, 

just go outside when you get home. Or if you 

have too much homework, then blame the 

teachers. That’s probably the best you can do.  

 

 
 

 
 

All About Me 
By Amanda Cheng 
Hi I am Amanda Cheng 

and I am happy to be your 
newspaper writer. I love 
math, and in fact the teacher 
is good too! I do Taekwondo 
and dance. I love dragons 
but, in real life I have a 
hamster named Twix. I love 
Pokemon and I like Yo Kai 
Watch too. I love the color 
green and I have a lot of 
Highland Pride! I am the 
oldest child and my younger 
sister is Emily. I am so 
excited to have you reading 
my newspaper articles. 

 
 
 
 



Nintendo games with my friends. (Yes, I know 

that sounds cheesy).  

 

My name is Deven Schuessler, Im 12 years 

old. I like using, playing with, and smashing 

technology (TVs, computers, phones, etc.) I 

don’t like Fortnite. I have three Chihuahuas, 

Rascal, Sadie, and Big Boy. I like collecting 

phones, DS’, computers, tablets, and some 

other random things I might find. No I don’t 

have a favorite phone brand… I prefer either.  

 

5 reasons why you should 
not use your phone 
By Amanda Cheng 

 
 

1. You won’t have enough 
sleep. 

2. You will get addicted 
and forget to do your 
homework. 

3. You will miss out on 
extracurriculars. 

4. You might get bad 
grades. 

5. You don't have many 
real friends. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


